
Notice of Motion put forward by Councillor Hugh Irving. 

 

‘Denbighshire County Council continues to consult with members and the general 

public on the implementation of the 20 mph default speed limit proposals and officers 

prepare a report for members on the methodology as to how the decision to only 

nominate five roads throughout Denbighshire for exemption was made. In particular 

how the general public were made aware that applications for exemption could be 

made. 

 

The Council confirm that they will closely monitor and keep members informed of the 

impact the proposals are having on Police and emergency service response times, 

retained fire fighter call out times and general traffic flows. 

 

That the Council confirm that they will engage with Members on these concerns 

through the Member Area Groups and the Scrutiny process and that requests for 

further exemptions or consideration of any other issues regarding the new limits are 

promptly dealt with.’ 

 


